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Gender-based violence 

 
 

ProGender invites you to a Three Day Online Seminar 

Between Two Pandemics: 

Increasing Awareness 

of Gender-Based Violence 

during COVID and Beyond 
  19-21.10, 12.00-14.00 CET  
 

The seminar will be conducted by 

Brynja Elísabeth Halldórsdóttir, 

Associate Professor, Chair of 

Department     of International Studies in 

Education, Department of Diversity and 

Education, 

School of Education, University of Iceland. 

 
It is free of charge. 

A certificate of participation will be provided upon request. 
 

To get more information and apply, visit our web-site: 

https://progender.panteion.gr/online-seminars/  
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